
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 288 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
Agree to begin the tender process for maintenance of Station CCTV systems along with 
Custody CCTV systems and linked control functions with a four-year contract with a total 
contract value of up to £160,000.00 ex VAT/ £192,000.00 inc VAT. In addition to this, the PFCC 
has also agreed a short-term extension to the existing contract from 14 May 2022 until 14 
August 2022 at a cost of £4954.00 This will ensure a consistent service with the current 
supplier and allow for good due diligence and a proper procurement process in line with the 
revised specification.  
 
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold  
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
 

23/05/2022 
 
END 


